
 

 

Summer 2025     Newsletter 

Happenings at  Ramona Pregnancy  Care  Clinic 

Reflections of His Heart 

Ecclesiastes 3:12   I perceived that 
there is nothing better for 
them than to be joyful and to 
do good as long as they live. 

These babies represent the thousands touched by the open 

doors of Ramona Pregnancy Care Clinic since 1989 
 

 

Baby Name Weight Length Birth Date 

Landon 4lbs even 16” 7/24/24 

Makenzie 7 lbs 8 oz 20” 12/31/24 

Camila-Twin 

Catalina-Twin 

5 lbs 8 oz 

5 lbs 9 oz 

19” 

19” 

 

1/23/25 

Katyanna 5 lbs 7 oz 19” 2/16/25 

Hannah Grace 7 lbs 3 oz 19 ½” 2/28/25 

Alonso Vicente 8 lbs 13 oz 21 ¼” 3/5/25 

Karson Wayne 8 lbs 5 oz 21 ½” 3/26/25 

Sebastion 7 lbs 4 oz 20” 3/27/25 



 

 From  
the  

  Director 
Anita Krisik 

 

In  the  

Spotlight 

 

In April, we hired Gina Meng. She is managing pro-

jects that serve the mothers and supporters.   She 

has been volunteering in the office for 2 1/2 years. 

She is looking forward to supporting the Mothers, 

the Director, the Board, the Volunteers and our 

Supporters. 

Fall  

Banquet 
Friday  

10.17.25 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Claire Culwell 

We will discuss basic facts surrounding the abortion is-

sue-legal issues, number of abortions performed in 

the U.S., stages of development of unborn babies, 

methods of abortions, reasons for abortions. 

We will cover procedures at our clinic for caring for the 

clients, for safety of the volunteers and staff, and in 

case of an emergency.   

We will finish with spiritual training for clearly explaining 

how to become a Christian and beginng to grow. 
____________________________ 

Call the office to Register 

New Volunteer Training  
Wed, June 11~12 noon-3:00 pm 

at the clinic office 

I am so blessed as I watch so many volunteers join to-

gether to accomplish our mission of “Making the 

Choice of Life Possible” for every woman in our com-

munity who is faced with an unplanned pregnancy. I 

marvel at the Walkers at our Walk for Life, the Recep-

tionists, Teachers and Advocates who serve weekly in 

the office, the Monthly Supporters, and so many more 

for their heartfelt commitment that Life is Good.  They 

all are convinced that Life is full of beauty, adventure, 

goodness and meaning and to deny that to unborn 

children is very wrong. These unborn children’s lives 

will be good if allowed to be filled with love, growth, 

joy, and endless possibilities we all have enjoyed. 

In thirty-six years of service at our ministry, I have never 

heard one women say she regretted giving birth to her 

baby. By the time the baby is born she has developed a 

wonderful relationship with her child and looks forward 

to their new life together.  The surprise of meeting their 

helpless offspring and learning what the child looks and 

behaves like is so rewarding.  They have a passion for 

nurturing these helpless beings with cuddles, kisses 

and care.  Watching a newborn is such a simple joy and 

creates lasting happiness.  I have to concur, Life is 

Good! 



Our Walk For Life 2025 such a fun morning.  There had 
been light showers earlier in the night, so everything was 
fresh and clean.  The morning was foggy and cool, perfect 
for walking. The walk route encompassed the booths of 
the silent auction, balloon animals, face-painting, baby 
prayer quilts and several activity booths.  Everyone en-
joyed walking and fellowshipping as they walked, then 
slurping the fruit smoothies. 

We are so pleased to announce it has raised 93,282, 
which is very close to our goal of $100,000. There were 
110 fundraising walkers.  Over $1630 was raised for our 
benevolence fund by purchases from the silent auction.  
These funds go directly to the mothers to help with finan-
cial situations that come up.   

Our thanks go out to all the Walkers with their generous 
Sponsors, and our wonderful Merchant Donors listed on 
www.FriendsOfRPCC.com/events. 

Top Fundraisers 
 

Student Scholarships 

Bulletin Board 
News 

• We blessed 32 women with our Mothers 
Day Gift Event in May 

Needs 

• Size 4 Diapers (we are well stocked on the 
other sizes) 

• Packages of Wipes 

• Gently used Baby clothes-Newborn to size 
4T 

We were privileged to participate in the RHS, and 

Montecito Scholarship Nights. We presented 

awards to 9 students totaling $7000 to further their 

education. To qualify for our award, these students 

wrote an essay about our role in the community. 

Mari-Jane (pictured here) will be going to cosmetol-

ogy school to support herself and her baby boy. 

Mari-Jane Moore, with  Gail Edwards and Caylor Nuth 

Look What Your Support  
has done in 2024 and 2025 

 

                         Through April 30, 2025 
 

Name Church $ Raised 

Shelly Richeson Calvary Chapel 40,200 

Marilyn Holeman Hillside Community 4051 

Rob and Mari Hubbard Calvary Chapel 3200 

Shelli and Taylor Green Calvary Chapel 3100 

Kileen and Mike Harrison Horizon Christian 3100 

Beverly Hubbard Calvary Chapel 2300 

Sophie O’Connor Grace Community 2205 

Gail Edwards Grace Community 1525 

Janice Strizver Grace Community 1100 

LeeAnne and Larry Williams Calvary Chapel 1025 

Julia Graham St Gabrial’s 1005 

Karen Giebelman Ramona Lutheran 1000 

John and Karen Fritch Shadow Mountain 1000 

Mary Deal Calvary Chapel 1000  

Montecito High School 
Awards Night 
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Saul Villagomez-Board Member 

Sandi Stein-Board Member 

 

Stepping into 
motherhood is 
understanding 

womanhood. 
Tara-mother of a 1 year old 

“ 


